
 

 

 

 

 

Re-Enrollment and Address Verifica�on Process 

In compliance with State Statute 70:1-113, parents must present proof of residency with the parent/guardian’s 
name of the district where the student is enrolled.  

Re-Enrollment is a mandatory step for your child’s enrollment in the upcoming 2024-2025 school year. This process ensures that we maintain 
the most accurate and current demographic informa�on for the safety and well-being of our student(s). Given the ongoing growth of our 
district, it is impera�ve that enrolled students either reside within Noble Public Schools District Boundaries or have the legal documenta�on 
to comply with state statute 70:1-113. This measure is vital as popula�on growth places significant demands on our educa�onal systems and 
educators. Your coopera�on and commitment are invaluable in ensuring a posi�ve impact on our students.  
 
Parents or guardians will also be required to re-submit current proof of residency from July 15 to August 1 for address verifica�on. While this 
process may seem repe��ve, many families move during the summer months. Comple�on of re-enrollment and address verifica�on is 
necessary for students to receive their 24-25 schedule and/ or homeroom teacher. Students who do not have a completed re-enrollment or 
address verifica�on will not be permited to atend classes upon arrival on August 8th, 2024. Parents or guardians will be promptly no�fied to 
visit the school site and finalize enrollment.   
 
If your student will NOT atend Noble Schools for the 2024-2025 school year please click the link below: 

If your student will not atend Noble Public Schools for the 2024-2025 school, please Click here  

If your student will be atending Noble Schools for the 2024-2025 School Year: 

Re-Enrollment/Address verification Consists of These Steps: 
1. Log in to your PowerSchool Parent Account @ https://powerschool.nobleps.com or the mobile app. 
2. Open “Re-enrollment – Step 1” Under forms. 

1. Click on your Student's name at the top of the page. 
2. Click on Forms in the left menu. 
3. Click on "Re-enrollment – Step 1”  

3. Fill out the rest of the online Forms.  
1. Step 1 - Student Demographics 
2. Step 2 - Contacts 
3. Step 3 – Address 
 Please have the following documents ready to expedite your Re-enrollment process:  

1. Upload a Picture of parent or guardian valid driver’s licenses or photo IDs (Front side only) 
2. Upload a Picture of Proof of Residence- Please upload the full page of your utility bill (electric, water, gas, 

or OEC Fiber) Please be sure the proof includes the parent/legal guardian name, service address, and 
current date.  

4. Step 4- Transportation 
5. Step 5 - Student health & medical authorizations 
6. Step 6 - Permissions & Agreements 

 
If you encounter any challenges with computer access or require guidance throughout the Re-enrollment/address verification process, please 
don't hesitate to reach out to us at 405-872-3452. Additionally, you're welcome to visit us at the Noble Schools Administration Office located 
at 111 S. 4th St, Noble, OK 73068. Our office hours are Monday through Thursday, from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support as we implement this new but, needed process. Go Bears! 

https://forms.gle/MX3sWycERQF6ua3q9
https://forms.gle/MX3sWycERQF6ua3q9
https://powerschool.nobleps.com/

